
10 April 1989 

L ~ n d a  Bayless,Director SAFBCC 
900 Maplegrove Way 
Sacramento, CA 95834 

Karen Fernicola,Coordlnator 
Tobacco Institute Flre Safety Education Program 
1875 "I" Street, Nor-nwest 
Washington, DC 20006 , 

3ear Karen, 

i would like to express my sincere gratitude for your public 
education program "Firecare for Senior Citlrens". We have 
made use of both the video tape and slide programs. Both were 
well received. 

Thru the Sacramento Fire Department, we were able to have the 
video program run on the Sacramento Community Cable Channel. 
(Please see inclosed cable newsletter. page 2 ) .  Not only was the 
program show durning the month of October, ?:re Awarness Month, but 
many times since. 

The slide presentation was given to nine senior citizens housing 
groups. Many expressed their appreciation oc how well the programs 
were put together. We plan on making use of :he programs in the 
near future. 

Please accept my sincere thans for sharicg s - c 3  well ~nformed 
programs. If, in the future, you have any ot-sr safety education 
programs to share, please let me know. 

Again, thank you for allowing us to give sucz a well informed 
program to our Senior Citizens. 

Sincerely, 

Sacramento Area Firefighters 
Burn Center Committee 


